
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Sent via e-mail   
 
 
 

Our Ref: MGLA210721-8844 
 

05 August 2021 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Old Oak and Park Royal Development 
Corporation (OPDC) received on 18 July 2021. You asked the OPDC to release pre-app data 
regarding Schedule 17 application 21/0084/HS2OPDC. 
 
From our assessment, it is clear that we will not be able to answer your request without 
further clarification: 
 

• I would like to check what you mean by pre-app ‘data’ as it can be interpreted in 
more than one way. We need to know whether you are only interested in pre-
application documents (such as advice notes/meeting minutes/meeting material), or 
whether you are asking for ‘all information’ including communications such as 
emails. Please confirm so that we can search appropriately.   

Once you have clarified your request, we will be able to begin to process your request. 
Under section 1(3) of the Freedom of Information Act, a public authority need not comply 
with a request unless any further information reasonably required to locate the information 
is supplied.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please write to info@opdc.london.gov.uk 
quoting the reference at the top of this letter. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Director of Planning 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the OPDC has handled your request, you may complain 
using the OPDC’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, via 
info@opdc.london.gov.uk 

https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/data
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